To who it may concern,

[ am one of the lucky people who have experienced the benefit of hyperbaric
treatment.

[ had a chronic wound for over 8 years that would not heal with conventional
treatment. [ am confined to a wheelchair and have spina bifida so I do not feel
my legs and this ulcer, which was on my leg, was due to a surgery that became
infected.

I do not have diabetes and if this funding is not available to people like me who's
lack of circulation in her legs due to her disability. Causing me to not heal as
rapidly as abled bodied people. I would no doubt have this wound for the rest of
my life.

This wound has been very draining on me over the years, [ have been on
constant antibiotic, which are in quite high doses due to the severity, ongoing

medical treatment all while trying to work full time to support myself.

[ urge you to reconsider your decision of not opening this treatment up to the
people who truly need it.

Kind Regards,





